HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL
APRIL 20, 2009
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 5:31 pm.  Those present were Emily Campbell, Heather Goodman, Ellen Raifsnider, Terisa Johnson, Shannon England and Karen Rich.  
Recognition of Visitors
No visitors this month.
March Minutes

Minutes were reviewed for the March 2009 meeting.  After reviewing the minutes and with corrections, a motion was made by Shannon England and seconded by Terisa Johnson to accept the minutes as written.  Consensus was reached.
Good News
Windstream Technology Grant – Heartland Elementary was in the top 20 schools considered for this award.  They did not win the technology grant, however, they did get $500 awarded for one of the best videos submitted.  

Testing will begin in two weeks, May 4, 2009.  Classes have been paired together.  A pep rally will be Friday, May 1st to kick off the following week of testing.  
STUDENT ACHIEVMENT

Awards Ceremony – The 4th and 5th grade awards ceremony will be held, Thursday, April 23, 2009 at 6:30 pm.  Trophies will be given.
PLANNING

CSIP

More information regarding impact check will be available at the next meeting and will be discussed then.
BUDGET REPORT

Per Pupil Allocation/Start Up Money/Local
Following a brief discussion about the Per Pupil/Start Up budgets included in the packet, the motion was made by Heather Goodman with a second to the motion by Ellen Raifsnider to accept the budgets.  This motion received consensus by the Council.  
COMMITTEE REPORTS

Accident Report

An Accident Report for the month of March/April was presented to the Council.  It was suggested to add location of incident to track where accidents are occurring.
OLD BUSINESS

Council By-Laws:  Terms of the Council were discussed and was decided that this discussion would continue at the next meeting.

NEW BUSINESS

PD Policy

After a second review of the PD Policy, a motion was made to accept the PD Policy, with corrections, by Karen Rich and seconded by Terisa Johnson.  A consensus was reached.

SBDM Elections 09-10 School Year

PTO parents will handle the elections for the two parents that will be elected.  Elections will be held April 30, 2009 at the PTO meeting.  Teacher elections have occurred the following have been voted again; Terisa Johnson, Ellen Raifsnider and Heather Goodman.
Section 7 requests were reviewed and suggestions were made to add to the list.  Terisa Johnson made a motion to submit the Section 7 requests to the Board.  Karen Rich seconded the motion with consensus being reached by the Council.

QUESTIONS/ANNOUNCEMENTS
The district SBDM dinner will be held Tuesday, May 5th at 5:45 pm at the Nolin RECC building.
It was reported that people that lived in the area were walking their dogs at the school and then letting them go inside the fenced playground area and run free and use the bathroom.  After a discussion about this, it was decided that a call will be made to Buildings and Grounds to see about locks being put on the fence.

AGENDA

Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, May 12, 2009 at 2:45 pm due to conflict in schedules.
With no further items on the agenda, Shannon England made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Heather Goodman.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:42 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary
